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Dear Parents/Carers  

Library Refurbishment 

As with everything, the Covid-19 Pandemic has impacted the 
refurbishment of our library.  We were hoping that this would have been 
completed before the end of the summer term but this was, 
unfortunately, not possible.  However, with the help of Max Robins from 

RDL Commercial and his contract manager Lee Tullett we have made 
progress towards this.  Once it was safe to do so they organised for the 
boarding up of the windows and these were then plastered over (please 
see pictures below).   I am sure you will agree with me that they have 
done an amazing job and I would like to say a HUGE THANK YOU to 
them. 
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Decorating:  This is the next phase of the project.  If there is anyone who will be able to assist our site 
manager with this, we would be extremely grateful if you could let us know. 

Once the area has been decorated we will be fitting a new carpet ready for the library installation at the 
beginning of September. 

As we will not be able to let you see the finished project in person, we will be doing this virtually. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents for supporting and contributing to our 
fundraising efforts and to the PTFA for their fundraising work and their contribution towards this project. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs L de Carteret    
Headteacher      
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